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What is the purpose of the Guardian Angel program? 

The Guardian Angel program aids families to defray the tuition cost for their students who are 
enrolled in Diocese of Harrisburg Catholic Schools.   

Who is eligible? 

Any parish family may apply for assistance.  The family must be a registered member of St. 
Peter Parish. 

What time period does a Guardian Angel grant cover? 

The program is an annual program and grants are only made for one school year at a time.   

How are grants paid?   

Guardian Angel grants are sent via electronic transmission directly to the school.  Families will 
be notified of the award amount prior to transmission to the school.   

How much are the grants?  

Grants are based on the amount requested by a family.  The program is meant to assist in 
paying annual tuition and therefore are typically for a portion of the total tuition bill. The Pastor 
and Administration representatives will determine the amount of award.   

When are applications due? 

Applications must be submitted to the Parish Office by Friday, July 31, 2020.   

Are there any requirements that must be fulfilled to be eligible for a grant?   

Families are required to apply for any tuition assistance offered by the school as well as the 
Neuman Scholarship available from the Harrisburg Diocese.  Families must submit proof of 
application for any/all aid along with their application for a Guardian Angel grant.  

 

If questions, please call the parish office, 717-367-1255  

or email secretary@stpeteretown.org. 

 

 


